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2 December 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

Whole School Visit to Cinderella at York Theatre Royal
We are all looking forward to our trip to the Pantomime next Friday 10 December.  
We will be leaving school at 12.00 noon and will travel by coach to York, where we will be dropped off on Lord Mayor’s Walk (the coaches are not able to drop off any closer) and walk to the Theatre Royal.  We have chosen this route, as it is predominately pedestrianised. 

The performance starts at 1pm and has an anticipated running time of 2 hours and 15 minutes.   We therefore estimate getting back on the coaches around 3.45pm and should be back to school by 4.30pm (traffic permitting).  We will send a text to all parents once the coach leaves York with an approximate return time.  Please note that there will be no school bus or after-school clubs this afternoon.
Children will need to wear school uniform (not PE kit) and bring their own named water bottle, and wear a warm coat.  Children will be having an early lunch at school and we will be providing them with biscuits to eat at the interval. Children in Oak class should bring their PE kit to school on Friday, as they will be having PE during the morning.
As previously mentioned, this trip has been fully funded by your excellent fundraising for the Skipathon.
We have set up an online Microsoft Forms consent to allow you to give your consent for your child to participate in this visit.  Please click on this link to access the consent form: 
https://forms.office.com/r/kkKq83aumG
Yours sincerely
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Mrs J Jackson
Headteacher
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